
From: Waterhouse, Terry 
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 9:33 AM
To: Guillermo Ferrero; Anne Berry  Cc: Costanzo, Robert ; Murphy, Aileen; Donohoe, Lisa ; Irvine, 
Kelly ; Searle, Jamie; Cavan, Laurie 
Subject: RE: Daytime Warming Centre discussion follow up

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Guillermo,

We are actively working with partners on Council’s priority of securing a temporary winter or
extreme winter shelter for South Surrey. 
Our extreme weather action plan provides information about daytime access to civic facilities such
as South Surrey Rec Centre for respite during the day.
There are no suitable city-owned locations for the former daytime warming shelter to be located in
South Surrey.  A community group made up of representatives from Options, Sources and Engaged
Communities have asked about provincial owned lands at 3800 King George and we are passing on
that information to representatives from BC Housing.

Thanks
Terry

From: Guillermo Ferrero 
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2023 10:57 AM
To: Waterhouse, Terry ; Anne Berry > Cc: Costanzo, Robert; Murphy, Aileen; Donohoe, Lisa; Irvine, 
Kelly; Searle, Jami
<
Subject: RE: Daytime Warming Centre discussion follow up

Hi Terry,

Hope this email finds you well.  I’m checking to see if there is any updates on the warming shelter 
discussion.

Thank you,

G.
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